
 
 
 
 
 

       Shoebox Appeal 2020 
 
 

 
Despite current restrictions due to Covid-19, our plans to take part in this 
years Shoebox Appeal are still going ahead, albeit in slightly different 
circumstances. May people have said that they would like to pack a box but 
are short of items and others have said that they do not feel able to take part 
this year.  Do not worry! As is the way of life nowadays, we are able to help 
and have come up with Plan B. Here are the options available to you. 
 
1.  You pack your own shoebox. We have a large stock of surplus items and if 
you tell us what you need, we will do our best to supply the items, pack them 
in a sealed bag and deliver them to you. Hats and gloves/mitts are available 
to buy for £1.00 each and this will help to recoup money to purchase wool for 
next year.  
 
2. We pack a box for you for a minimum donation of £3.00.  This donation 
cannot be paid online to Link to Hope. We will collect the donation and sent it 
direct to the charity as we need to send the correct amount of money for the 
total of boxes. 
 
3. You go online to Link to Hope www.linktohope.co.uk and they will pack a 
box for you for the sum of £20.00 
 
So, that's the three options available to everyone and we do hope that you will 
use one of them. We have lots of spare items, empty shoeboxes and Link to 
Hope leaflets, all we are waiting for is for you to contact us and tell us what it 
is you need.  
 
Shoeboxes and knitted blankets need to be with us no later than 18th October 
and we are planning a collection run. 
 
Yes, its all very different from previous years but we can, as a church, do all 
we are able to bring some comfort to those in Eastern Europe who could 
really do with our help. 
 
 
Carol, Alan and Agnes 
01933 624883 


